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Thank you, Mr. President,

Indonesia thanks the delegation of Tonga for their report. 

We recognize Tongas’s significant efforts in implementating previous recommendations and continued commitment to advancing human rights.

We are encouraged by Tonga’s measures to become State Party to a number of international human rights conventions, including CAT, CEDAW and CRPD. 

To further progress its human rights commitments, Indonesia recommends:

1. Enhance its efforts to conclude the ongoing process of accession to the rest of unratified core international human rights treaties;

2. Work towards the establishment of a national human rights institution in line with the Paris Principles; and

3. Ensure the effective implementation of national policy measures adopted to protect the rights of vulnerable groups from the impact of climate change and natural disasters. 
Finally, we wish the Tongan delegation a successful review.

Thank you, Mr. President.
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